
Guess it was October when Steve, Mary, and Elisabeth were in 
Portland. Left to right: Sue, Edith, Mary, Steve, Elisabeth, and 
Will. So good to visit, outdoors, masked, and laughing still!

Hap
py New Year! 

It’s been a tough one, and at least so far, we’ve made it. 
Please check out starlilysue.com for a more detailed 
message, with lots of photos and videos (waterfalls!) 
The calendar will also be on the website. 

2020 at Chez Steward -- 
•  Installed a 10 x 20 ft barn in the back yard for
    Rock tumbling and assorted rock and jewelry 
    work.
•  Replaced kitchen floor and remodeled the 
    dining room.
•  Will bought a Ford F150 pickup. Good truck!
•  Escaped to the beach the very weekend the
    state of Oregon shut down.
•  Sue had a fall Memorial Day weekend. The 
    injured shin finally healed up in September. 
•  Rockhounding with Mt. Hood Rock Club took
    us to Leslie Gulch, Succor Creek, and 
    McDermitt, Nevada. They were fabulous 
    outdoor adventures.
•  After a blown out tire on the trailer, replaced
    trailer tires, stabilizers, mattress, and hitch
    jack.
•  Visited all the N. Umpqua River waterfalls -- 
    before the fires!
•  Survived the Labor Day smoke-out. Mourned
    for the forest fire losses. 
•  Had the house repainted.
•  Installed a 8 x 20 foot shed on the property --
    big enough for winter kayak and bike storage.
•  Adopted a Samoyed/Husky dog from Oregon 
    Humane Society -- his name is Frosty and he 
    is a pill.  
. 

May 2021 be a year of healing 
and respect!


